
July 14, 2010 
 

GREETINGS FROM TLC PET HOSPITAL! 
 

As many of you know Dr. Striekert leaves early on Wednesday afternoons.  After much 

thought and a brief client survey, we have decided to close on Wednesday afternoons, 

allowing the technicians some time off. 

REVISED HOSPITAL HOURS 

Mon & Tue 7:30 am – 6:00 pm 
 

Wed                7:30 am – 1:30 pm 
 

Thu & Fri        7:30 am – 6:00 pm 
 

The new schedule will start on Wednesday, July 21, 2010. 
 

For after hour emergencies, we recommend contacting the Emergency Pet Center on 

Broadway at Loop 410. The Emergency Pet Center is open 7 days a week, 24 hours a day 

and 365 days a year. 

EMERGENCY PET CENTER 

8503 Broadway, Suite 105 

San Antonio, TX 78217  

(210) 822-2873 

 

We will continue to see patients by appointment on Wednesday mornings.  Any care 

necessary for hospitalized patients will continue to be provided as usual.   

You are always welcome to stop in before 1:30 pm to pick up medications or supplies.   

 

For your convenience we offer an online pharmacy linked to our website 

www.tlcph.com. 

     

Hope you are having a wonderful summer! 

TLC PET HOSPITAL 

Julie Striekert, DVM and Staff 
210-946-3800 


